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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
September 20, 2023  

 

NEW ELECTRONIC PAYMENT OPTION  

FOR NOTICE OF APPEAL FILING FEES IN CIVIL CASES  

 
Effective September 23, parties filing a Notice of Appeal in a civil case will no longer 

have to pay the required $775 Court of Appeal filing fee in person and instead may 
electronically pay this fee as part of the electronic filing (efiling) process.  

 
Pursuant to California Rule of Court 8.100(b), a Notice of Appeal must be accompanied 

by a $775 filing fee. This filing fee is received by the Superior Court and transferred to 
the District Court of Appeal.   

 
The new electronic payment option will automatically appear during the efiling process. 

Parties who would like to continue to pay this fee in person may continue to do so, either 

directly at the Court of Appeal at 300 S. Spring St., Room B-228, in Los Angeles, or at 
the Clerk’s Office in Room 111 at the Stanley Mosk Courthouse, located at 111 N. Hill 

St., Los Angeles. 
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